
Council of Chief Academic Officers 
 

MINUTES 
 Wednesday October 17, 2018 

 
 
The Council of Chief Academic Officers met by conference call at 9:02 a.m. on Wednesday October 17, 2018. 
 
In Attendance: 
Members: Lynette Olson, PSU David Cordle, ESU Tim Crowley, FHSU 
 Brian Niehoff, KSU Carl Lejuez, KU Robert Klein, KUMC 
 Linnea GlenMaye, WSU Aileen Ball, Washburn  
    

Staff: Jean Redeker Karla Wiscombe Sam Christy-Dangermond 
    

Others: Michael McCloud, JCCC Michelle Schoon, Cowley CC Lori Winningham, Butler CC  
 
Chair Lynette Olson welcomed everyone and conducted roll call. 
 
Program Requests 
 
• Linnea GlenMaye, WSU, presented the Master of Human Resource Management degree program for a first 

reading.  If there are further comments or questions, please contact Rick Muma prior to the November 7, 
2018, meeting.  This is a first reading and no action is required. 

 
Department Name Change 
 
• Carl Lejuez, KU, presented the request for approval to change the department name from Department of 

Germanic Languages and Literatures to Department of German Studies. 
 
Discussion was held for the above listed department name change at KU.  David Cordle moved, with the second 
of Brian Niehoff, that the department name change be approved for KU.  The motion carried. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
David Cordle moved, with the second of Tim Crowley, to adjourn the COCAO meeting and move to Executive 
Session for the University Press of Kansas Board Trustees, to discuss matters of non-elected personnel.  The 
motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 9:12 am. 
 


